


Mitzvah Day is Coming! 


        May 21, 2023

       Help us Get Ready!


       March 1- March 31

O


Please donate juice boxes, small bags of potato chips, 
pretzels, snacks (no nuts please), fruit cups, applesauce 

cups


On Mitzvah Day, we will be creating snack bags to donate to the 
Interfaith Nutrition Network. This year, at their requests, they will 

be for the kids who are INN clients.


Monetary donations to offset the costs of Mitzvah Day also gratefully

 accepted. Make checks payable to Temple B’nai Torah with Mitzvah Day in the 

memo section





      The collection box will be in the lobby. 

For further information contact Rona Kauffman at 

ronakauffman@yahoo.com


